
From:
To: AAMVA BoardBoardOfDirectors@aamva.org
CC: Ferrari, Melissamferrari@aamva.org

Saddler, DavidDSaddler@aamva.org
Calvin, MikeMCalvin@aamva.org

Date: 11/22/2007 11:34:28 PM
Subject:

Dear Board members:

AAMVA has created a 75th Anniversary Guest Book, and it is my pleasure
to invite Board members to be among the first to help us reflect on our
75 years of service and security. I hope you will sign the online guest
book and share some of your AAMVA memories with the community. We also
would like to post your photos online.

The guest book is available at the following URL:

www.aamva.org/About/GeneralInformation/AAMVA75thAnniversary/AAMVA75Years
ofMemoriesGuestbook.htm

Also, while you are visiting AAMVA 75 online, you may want to read the
blogs submitted by previous AAMVA Chairs of the Board.

Best regards,
Neil
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
AAMVA
nschuster@aamva.org <mailto:nschuster@aamva.org>
office:  703.908.5766; cell:  703.270.8932
www.aamva.org <http://www.aamva.org/>
AAMVA's members in the United States and Canada work collaboratively to
support and improve motor vehicle administration, safety, identification
security and law enforcement.  
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